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Friday 27th March 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT LEARNING PROVISION FROM 30.3.2020 
 
As we approach the end of this first strange week of term-time with school closed as a result of the pandemic, I just 
wanted to touch base with all of you on behalf of the Isleham Primary School teaching team and share plans for next 
week. 
 
We have all really missed seeing your children and being in school this week. We hope your children have been able 
to carry out some fun activities at home ... If you haven’t had chance, please log onto the school website and follow 
the link in the Latest News’ section to the Class Pages 'HOME LEARNING' advice and support packs. 
 
Next week, in order to help us all stay in touch more easily, we will be launching our online learning platform- 
ClassDojo... your teachers have been busy planning a range of activities and specific tasks to share with each class on 
Clasdojo- your child can complete and return tasks to their teacher throughout the week in spoken, drawing, photo, 
video or written form, after which their teachers can comment on the tasks and share them with you.  
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Staff will post ‘work’ and activity ideas on Mondays and then log on at least twice during the week to check for 
responses and leave feedback for work submitted. Please note however that we do not wish to add additional stress 
at this time, and ask you to please support your child in pacing themselves and understanding that they have a full 
week's work posted which does not all have to be completed straightaway,a nd in deed do not have to complete 
these tasks if they have other home-learning in place.    
 
Please note too that staff will not be online at all times, and any general queries about school provision should still 
be made to the main school email address or Headteacher 
via office@isleham.cambs.sch.uk or head@isleham.cambs.sch.uk  
 
During the Easter break starting next week (from 6th April 2020) for 2 weeks, there will also be a range of general 
Easter activities available via Classdojo to complete if you choose, but these will not be specific to a year group and 
are only ‘time-filling tasks’, until the summer term learning is posted beginning on Monday 20th April 2020. 
You will be sent your child’s unique log-in code for ClassDojo on Sunday this week (29th March) via the email 
address you have registered with the school, enabling your child to access their class story page and portfolio of 
work from Monday morning.  
 
If you want to get ahead of the game, please download the ClassDojo app in advance if your child will be accessing 
the site on a tablet or mobile device, or take a look at the log-in process at www.clasdojo.com   Classdojo runs on 
any tablet, PC or phone and is very easy to use.  
 
Once you get your log-in message on Sunday and your child has logged in for the first time, parents will also be able 
to register to receive updates from the school and will be able to view their child’s portfolio of work and comments 
made once approved.   

We hope this will be a great addition to the support we can offer at this time. Take care and stay safe. 
 
With all best wishes, 
 
Mrs Skillern 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.isleham.cambs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@isleham.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:office@isleham.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:head@isleham.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.clasdojo.com/

